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PREVENTIVE MEASURES AGAINST THE RISK OF COVID-19 

Guidelines and procedures 

Updated October 12, 20211  

 

 IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

 

According to government measures, restrictions in places of worship are not related to the 

place itself, but to the activities that take place there. It is the nature of the activity that 

dictates the health measures to be observed. For example, churches hosting concerts must 

follow the same guidelines as those for theaters. 

 

CONCERTS IN CHURCHES 

• As of October 8, 2021, promoters of shows with assigned seats are no longer required 

to impose a limit on the number of spectators and to provide independent areas. The 

venue can be filled to capacity. 

• Masks will be mandatory indoors except when drinking and eating 

• For concerts held in a place of worship, people have to present their vaccination 

passport. 

• It is the responsibility of the promoter of the show, not the parish volunteers, to ensure 

that health standards are met and that vaccination passports are checked at the door.   

 

 

 
1 Ces mesures s’ajoutent ou viennent préciser des mesures déjà en vigueur dans le diocèse. 


